
 
 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
March 2017 MEETING 

Thank you for voting me in for another year of President and I welcome our 2017 team of execs and 
subcommittees. 
 
Can I say a huge Thankyou to Janelle. You have been an amazing Vice. You word things 
beautifully, you know all rules and regulations, you write well and you are very fair. It has been great 
working side by side with you and I will miss you in this role very dearly. 
 
Tracy, I know you were thrown into the role of correspondence secretary and you don’t enjoy this 
area of work, but thank you for taking the role on during the last year. It has been great having your 
voice of reason in the exec team. Enjoy your new challenge of running the Health and Wellbeing 
Subcommittee which we all know you are very passionate about. 
 
I look forward to working towards a great year in 2017. I look forward to working with the school, our 
subcommittee teams, our members and volunteers on the various projects we will take on. 
 
Kirsty, it was all a bit tricky for a wee while a week or so ago with the possibly of losing Kirsty due to 
her taking a full time job, I am happy to say that Kirsty is going no where, she will be taking on work 
5 days a week with Monday Mornings, Wednesday Mornings and Full Day Fridays at the High 
School Tuckshop and then the remainder days at our tuckshop – keeping our Tuesday and 
Thursday tuckshop days. Sadly Friday Treat Times will have to change with the possibly of 
Wednesday as this will work in with Assembly. 
 
Before I go, for those who are extremely organised with dates – the September meeting falls in the 
school holidays. We will bring this meeting forward to 14th September. One week earlier. This is a 
while away so a reminder will come out closer to time. 
 
Kym Bierenbroodspot 
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